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Ms. Mary Martin

32-Veronicca Street, New York

May 22, 2012
Mr. Steven Harris
31-Veronicca Street, New York

Dear Mr. Harris,

You have been a wonderful neighbor to us and I want to personally say goodbye to you through this letter. Our family will be leaving town to move abroad because I have been offered a good job there. My daughter will also have the opportunity to take higher studies through a scholarship and we find these opportunities hard to pass. Thank you so much for being very welcoming and thoughtful neighbors. You made us feel very comfortable in the neighborhood when we just transferred there and you have become very good friends of ours. We enjoyed the several years of our stay in town because of you and we are so grateful to you. We know that you will continue to bring joy and love to others who will stay in the neighborhood and we hope that you will never change your kind ways.

My email address remains the same. Do keep in touch. I leave you my warmest thanks and best regards for the future.

Yours Sincerely,

Ms. Mary Martin
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